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Hello Nick,

Attached to this email you'll find our changes for the CEE curriculum (2015-2016).

The primary changes were to adjust courses in the concentrations to accommodate new courses and new
crosslists.

However, we have made two substantive changes to the degrees:

1. we added text to address the new dual degree program.

2. we have reduced the number of courses in the earth system core section (from 3 to 2 courses) and increased

the number of concentration courses (from 4 to 5 courses) required for the BS students. The change is made to
provide better equity among the two degrees and provide the students more options for courses to complete the
degree.

Please let me know if you have difficulties with the document,

best,
Amy Cooke

Dr. Amy Cooke

Director of Undergraduate Studies
Curricutum for the Environment and Ecology
CB 3275, UNC-CH

office: 3301 Venable
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